
April 27, 2022 

 

For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
I don’t know about you, but I am SO appreciative of the 

Staff at PCSNW – they put in many more hours than the 

8:00-4:00 that we “see” them at school.  They pray for, 

love on, and encourage your kiddos in so many ways in 

the classroom, office, and outside.  Today is 

Administrative Professionals Day (formerly known as 

Secretaries Day) and next week is Teacher Appreciation 

Week.  Please take a moment to review the memo I sent 

out yesterday, thank you! 

 

“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing.” 

1 Thessalonians 5:11 
 

Auction & Dinner – Friday, May 13th at Bellingham Christ the King 

Seats are going fast and space is limited – so make sure that you RSVP by next week Tuesday 

(May 3) – extra RSVP cards are in the office and be sure to turn them in or call in! 

 

If you have items or services for the auction – please get them in by tomorrow! 

 

Mission Trip to the Dominican Republic 2023 

Plans are in the works to resume our mission trips to the “DR” with our high school students.  We 

have an information meeting planned on Thursday, May 5th @ 8:25 a.m. Please let Mr. V. know if you 

have questions!  

Here’s a link that Mrs. Marchell made with more ifo: https://www.smore.com/8mzk91  
 

Vander Pol Retirement Celebrations 
Kathy & Stan have lead PCSNW for more than a decade and as they shared in their email 
earlier this year, they are retiring.  We have 4 opportunities for you to wish them well:  A 

Meet & Greet from 4:30-5:30 p.m. before the Auction at Bellingham CTK, at the 
Elementary & MS/HS End of the Year Programs, and at a Dessert evening on June 2nd at 
6:30!  We have RSVPs in the office so that we know how many people to anticipate – 

please fill one in and bring it to the office! 
 

Other Calendar Dates   

✓  May 30th – Memorial Day (no school) 

✓  May 31st – Field Day (help needed!) 

✓  June 1st – Last day of classes, End of the Year Celebrations: PreK-4th (2:30 @ PCSNW)  

& 5th-12th (6:30 @ Good News Fellowship) 

✓  June 2nd - Vander Pol Retirement Celebration (6:30 @ PCSNW)  

 

Volunteer Opportunities 

For the last two weeks we put out opportunities and to my knowledge – no one stepped forward.  FYI 

 

Newsletter – last week I mentioned that whoever emailed me in response – would be entered into a draw.  

2 teachers, 6 parents, and 1 friend of PCSNW responded out of 50+ families & staff…please remember that this 

Newsletter is mandatory weekly reading!  The winner of the draw is: Jennifer Unick!  Come & get your prize today! 

 

https://www.smore.com/8mzk91

